
TWENTYNINE PALMS WILDCAT BOY’S BASKETBALL

2007 Division IVA Champions

     I am writing this letter for Coach Todd Malecki and his Icemen Basketball Program.
My first experience with Todd was coaching against his team in a summer tournament.  I
was very impressed with the way his team played team defense.  I am two hours away
from where he now runs his program.  We had the opportunity to check out many
programs before we decided who would offer what we wanted for our players and
because of the distance we have to travel we needed to make a good decision the first
time.  Coach Malecki’s coaching principles are hard work, hard defense, and hard nose
play.  He is fair with his players gives them an honest evaluation and puts together very
competitive travel teams.  Last year we had one player in his program, this year we are
hoping that we will have 4 players participate.  He understands loyalty and trust,
something I feel isn’t a commodity in the club basketball world.  I never had the feeling
that he is looking for superstar players to give himself or his program a big name.  I feel
just the opposite, he is looking for quality kids that he can work with and teach them a
game that he has a true passion for.  
     I completely endorse the Icemen Basketball Program for your children or players and I
hope you would take the time to learn more about his program.

Sincerely,

Larry Bowden
Twentynine Palms High School
Boy’s Varsity Basketball Coach


